
NutriKids/Schoolbucks News:  Cafeteria Balances 
First through seventh graders: As the school year comes to a close, please be 
advised that any balances in the existing Schoolbucks cafeteria account of non 
graduating students will follow the student to the next grade, even if the student 
is moving to a different school within the Readington School District, i.e. from 
HBS to RMS, etc.  Please note that this applies to students who are currently in 
first through seventh grade.  
 
Eighth graders:  As your child prepares to graduate from the Readington 
Township Schools, we must close out any existing balances in their Schoolbucks 
cafeteria account.  Their balances will be transferred to the account of the next 
oldest sibling enrolled in the district.  If you do not want your eighth grader’s 
cafeteria account balance to be credited to the account of their next oldest 
sibling, or if you have no additional children in our school, please contact Gaye 
Villa in the Board Office by email gvilla@readington.k12.nj.us  or by phone 908-
534-2895, by Friday, June 20.  We will arrange to have a refund processed.   
Have a safe and happy summer. 
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